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Circular No. (12/2020) 

 

• Department of Healthcare Professions / Ministry of Public Health 
From 

• All Healthcare Facilities in the State of Qatar (Governmental/ Private Sectors) To 

• Update on the requirements to obtain a License to practice for visiting doctors 

(Locum) 
Subject 

28 July 2020 Date 

 

 
‘’The Department of Healthcare Professions presents to you its compliments”  

Based on the endeavor of the Department of Healthcare Professions/ Ministry of Public Health’s 

to apply best practices for visiting doctors (Locum), and the commitment to facilitate the process 

of health services in alignment with the policies and procedures followed by the DHP, it was 

decided to exempt visiting (Locum physicians) from providing the CPR certification required to 

grant and renew the license to practice in the state of Qatar, if the following conditions are met: 

• This circular applies to healthcare facilities that have DHP’s approval for a fully activated 
Code Blue Team (cardiac pulmonary resuscitation team), which is available 24 hours or 
during the officials working hours and patient care. 

• The Locum should not be a resident in the State of Qatar. 

• The Locum should have a valid license to practice in their home country. 
 
 
 

Thank you for your cooperation, 

Registration Team/ Department of Healthcare Professions 

 

For further information, kindly contact: 
 

 Jalali@moph.gov.qaJowaher Al Ali:  
Dr. Esraa Aziz Kader: ekader@MOPH.GOV.QA 
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